
CONSTRUCTION GUIDELINE: 
HARD-SOLED SHOES 

 

 
Due to OSHA safety requirements, all Habitat for Humanity volunteers must wear 
hard-soled, slip-resistant shoes to the construction site. Work boots or hiking 
shoes are preferred. No tennis shoes or sneakers are allowed on site. Please see 
the examples below for reference. Thank you for your cooperation!  
 
 

 


